
 

 

 
         Date: 12 Aug 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Please be reminded that the new academic year of 2024/25 will start on Wednesday, 14 August. 
Students are NOT expected to come to school tomorrow except those who are new to KJS and have 
already signed up for the transition day.  

  

Here is our latest school calendar for your reference. Please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office at office@kjs.edu.hk if you are in doubt or have any further questions. 

  

Kind regards, 

KJS Office 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.kjs.edu.hk?p=eyJzIjoiWTQwY1BaQTBKb1Zna1pKdnFxbVhmdDhGbUM0IiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5ranMuZWR1LmhrXFxcL3dwLWNvbnRlbnRcXFwvdXBsb2Fkc1xcXC8yMDI0XFxcLzA1XFxcL0tKUy1DYWxlbmRhci0yMDI0LTI1LUZpbmFsLnBkZlwiLFwiaWRcIjpcImNhNGY4MTY3NGYxOTRlMjRhMmYxM2M5MzM1YjJmODFkXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiNjZiMWE2MjM5Y2U3ZDNjMTg2N2VmOGUyMzEwOGJmOTNiODEwM2JlMlwiXX0ifQ
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